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acknowledges that we all struggle with pushing ourselves to be better and that we are not alone in this struggle. It
acknowledges that we all need a push sometimes to get started, and by using the 5-second rule Meg Robbins helps give
you that push!
How to Do Great Work Without Being an Asshole Paul Woods 2019-03-12 It's long been an accepted, almost celebrated, fact
of the creative industries that long hours, chaotic workflows, and egotistical colleagues are just the price you pay to
produce great work. In fact, this toxic culture is the enemy of creativity, and with greater accountability and
transparency in the industry?—?and more choice for young talent?—?than ever before, this unsustainable way of doing
business is a ticking time bomb. This is a straight-talking, fun read for all creatives: Director or junior, at an
agency or client-side, working in design, advertising, publishing, fashion, or film. Packed with anecdotes, selfanalysis flowcharts (are YOU the asshole?!), exercises and action plans for better working practices. Simple strategies
can easily be implemented to create a happier, more productive team and?—?importantly?—? BETTER WORK!.
The Unfair Advantage Ash Ali 2022-06-07 The winner of the UK's Business Book of the Year Award for 2021, this is a
groundbreaking exposé of the myths behind startup success and a blueprint for harnessing the things that really matter.
What is the difference between a startup that makes it, and one that crashes and burns? Behind every story of success
is an unfair advantage. But an Unfair Advantage is not just about your parents' wealth or who you know: anyone can have
one. An Unfair Advantage is the element that gives you an edge over your competition. This groundbreaking book shows
how to identify your own Unfair Advantages and apply them to any project. Drawing on over two decades of hands-on
experience, Ash Ali and Hasan Kubba offer a unique framework for assessing your external circumstances in addition to
your internal strengths. Hard work and grit aren't enough, so they explore the importance of money, intelligence,
location, education, expertise, status, and luck in the journey to success. From starting your company, to gaining
traction, raising funds, and growth hacking, The Unfair Advantage helps you look at yourself and find the ingredients
you didn't realize you already had, to succeed in the cut-throat world of business.
Season to Taste Molly Birnbaum 2011-06-21 “A rich, engrossing, and deeply intelligent story….This is a book I won’t
soon forget.” —Molly Wizenberg, bestselling author of A Homemade Life “Fresh, smart, and consistently surprising. If
this beautifully written book were a smell, it would be a crisp green apple.” —Claire Dederer, bestselling author of
Poser Season to Taste is an aspiring chef’s moving account of finding her way—in the kitchen and beyond—after a tragic
accident destroys her sense of smell. Molly Birnbaum’s remarkable story—written with the good cheer and great charm of
popular food writers Laurie Colwin and Ruth Reichl—is destined to stand alongside Julie Powell’s Julie and Julia as a
classic tale of a cooking life. Season to Taste is sad, funny, joyous, and inspiring.
The Office of Historical Corrections Danielle Evans 2021-11-09 WINNER OF THE 2021 JOYCE CAROL OATES PRIZE NAMED A BEST
BOOK OF 2020 BY O MAGAZINE, THE NEW YORKER, THE WASHINGTON POST, REAL SIMPLE, THE GUARDIAN, AND MORE FINALIST FOR: THE
STORY PRIZE, THE L.A. TIMES BOOK PRIZE, THE ASPEN WORDS LITERARY PRIZE, THE CHAUTAUQUA PRIZE “Sublime short stories of
race, grief, and belonging . . . an extraordinary new collection . . .” —The New Yorker “Evans’s new stories present
rich plots reflecting on race relations, grief, and love . . .” —The New York Times Book Review, Editor’s Choice
“Danielle Evans demonstrates, once again, that she is the finest short story writer working today.” —Roxane Gay, The
New York Times–bestselling author of Difficult Women and Bad Feminist The award-winning author of Before You Suffocate
Your Own Fool Self brings her signature voice and insight to the subjects of race, grief, apology, and American
history. Danielle Evans is widely acclaimed for her blisteringly smart voice and X-ray insights into complex human
relationships. With The Office of Historical Corrections, Evans zooms in on particular moments and relationships in her
characters’ lives in a way that allows them to speak to larger issues of race, culture, and history. She introduces us
to Black and multiracial characters who are experiencing the universal confusions of lust and love, and getting
walloped by grief—all while exploring how history haunts us, personally and collectively. Ultimately, she provokes us
to think about the truths of American history—about who gets to tell them, and the cost of setting the record straight.
In “Boys Go to Jupiter,” a white college student tries to reinvent herself after a photo of her in a Confederate-flag
bikini goes viral. In “Richard of York Gave Battle in Vain,” a photojournalist is forced to confront her own losses
while attending an old friend’s unexpectedly dramatic wedding. And in the eye-opening title novella, a black scholar
from Washington, DC, is drawn into a complex historical mystery that spans generations and puts her job, her love life,
and her oldest friendship at risk.
We'll Always Have Summer Jenny Han 2012-04-24 The summer after her first year of college, Isobel "Belly" Conklin is
faced with a choice between Jeremiah and Conrad Fisher, brothers she has always loved, when Jeremiah proposes marriage
and Conrad confesses that he still loves her.
The Power of Us Jay Van Bavel 2021-09-07 If you're like most people, you probably believe that your identity is stable.
But in fact, your identity is constantly changing - often outside your conscious awareness and sometimes even against
your wishes - to reflect the interests of the groups of which you're a part. And that fluid identity has a powerful
influence over your feelings, beliefs, and behaviours. In THE POWER OF US, psychologists Packer and Van Bavel integrate
their own cutting-edge research in psychology, neuroscience and economics to explain what identity really is and show
how to harness its dynamic nature to: Increase our productivity - Improve physical and psychological health - Overcome
our individual prejudice - Unlock our altruism - Break the political gridlock - Galvanize others to solve controversial
global problems Along the way, they explain such seemingly unrelated phenomenon as why men cry at football games but
not funerals, why the history of slavery in U.S. counties is one of the best predictors of current day racism, and why
Canada keeps a national reserve of maple syrup. Packed with fascinating insights, vivid case studies, and pioneering
research, THE POWER OF US will change the way you understand yourself - and those around you - forever.
Anything You Want Derek Sivers 2015-09-15 You can follow the beaten path and call yourself an entrepreneur or you can

Show Your Work! Austin Kleon 2014-03-06 In his New York Times bestseller Steal Like an Artist, Austin Kleon showed
readers how to unlock their creativity by “stealing” from the community of other movers and shakers. Now, in an even
more forward-thinking and necessary book, he shows how to take that critical next step on a creative journey—getting
known. Show Your Work! is about why generosity trumps genius. It’s about getting findable, about using the network
instead of wasting time “networking.” It’s not self-promotion, it’s self-discovery—let others into your process, then
let them steal from you. Filled with illustrations, quotes, stories, and examples, Show Your Work! offers ten
transformative rules for being open, generous, brave, productive. In chapters such as You Don’t Have to Be a Genius;
Share Something Small Every Day; and Stick Around, Kleon creates a user’s manual for embracing the communal nature of
creativity— what he calls the “ecology of talent.” From broader life lessons about work (you can’t find your voice if
you don’t use it) to the etiquette of sharing—and the dangers of oversharing—to the practicalities of Internet life
(build a good domain name; give credit when credit is due), it’s an inspiring manifesto for succeeding as any kind of
artist or entrepreneur in the digital age.
Art, Inc. Lisa Congdon 2014-08-12 You don't have to starve to be an artist. Build a career doing what you love. In this
practical guide book, professional artist Lisa Congdon reveals the many ways you can earn a living by making
art—through illustration, licensing, fine art sales, print sales, teaching, and beyond. • Including industry advice
from such successful art-world pros as Nikki McClure, Mark Hearld, Paula Scher, and more • This art and business book
will equip you with the tools—and the confidence—to turn your passion into a profitable business. • Chapters on setting
actionable goals, diversifying your income, copyrighting your work, promoting with social media, and so much more A
thoughtful gift for young artists, people interesting in making their passion a profession, and art and design school
graduates. Lisa Congdon's bestselling books, online classes, and Instagram feed (beloved by 375,000+ fans) have
inspired so many people to follow their creative passions. In this book Condon does what she does best—bring bold and
colorful flair to smart, creative, down-to-earth advice and inspiration.
Creative Strategy and the Business of Design Douglas Davis 2016-06-14 The Business Skills Every Creative Needs!
Remaining relevant as a creative professional takes more than creativity--you need to understand the language of
business. The problem is that design school doesn't teach the strategic language that is now essential to getting your
job done. Creative Strategy and the Business of Design fills that void and teaches left-brain business skills to rightbrain creative thinkers. Inside, you'll learn about the business objectives and marketing decisions that drive your
creative work. The curtain's been pulled away as marketing-speak and business jargon are translated into tools to help
you: Understand client requests from a business perspective Build a strategic framework to inspire visual concepts
Increase your relevance in an evolving industry Redesign your portfolio to showcase strategic thinking Win new accounts
and grow existing relationships You already have the creativity; now it's time to gain the business insight. Once you
understand what the people across the table are thinking, you'll be able to think how they think to do what we do.
Design Justice Sasha Costanza-Chock 2020-03-03 An exploration of how design might be led by marginalized communities,
dismantle structural inequality, and advance collective liberation and ecological survival. What is the relationship
between design, power, and social justice? “Design justice” is an approach to design that is led by marginalized
communities and that aims expilcitly to challenge, rather than reproduce, structural inequalities. It has emerged from
a growing community of designers in various fields who work closely with social movements and community-based
organizations around the world. This book explores the theory and practice of design justice, demonstrates how
universalist design principles and practices erase certain groups of people—specifically, those who are
intersectionally disadvantaged or multiply burdened under the matrix of domination (white supremacist heteropatriarchy,
ableism, capitalism, and settler colonialism)—and invites readers to “build a better world, a world where many worlds
fit; linked worlds of collective liberation and ecological sustainability.” Along the way, the book documents a
multitude of real-world community-led design practices, each grounded in a particular social movement. Design Justice
goes beyond recent calls for design for good, user-centered design, and employment diversity in the technology and
design professions; it connects design to larger struggles for collective liberation and ecological survival.
Things Fall Apart Chinua Achebe 2013-04-25 Okonkwo is the greatest warrior alive, famous throughout West Africa. But
when he accidentally kills a clansman, things begin to fall apart. Then Okonkwo returns from exile to find missionaries
and colonial governors have arrived in the village. With his world thrown radically off-balance he can only hurtle
towards tragedy. Chinua Achebe's stark novel reshaped both African and world literature. This arresting parable of a
proud but powerless man witnessing the ruin of his people begins Achebe's landmark trilogy of works chronicling the
fate of one African community, continued in Arrow of God and No Longer at Ease.
Summary of "The 5-Second Rule" by Mel Robbins - Free book by QuickRead.com QuickRead Want more free books like this?
Download our app for free at https://www.QuickRead.com/App and get access to hundreds of free book and audiobook
summaries. The easy-to-follow guide to learning how to awaken your inner passions and become influential at work, step
out of your comfort zone, and control your emotions to help with addictions and depression. Description The 5-second
rule is the opportunity to bring change in your life by teaching you one simple thing: HOW to change. By counting
backward from five, you will learn how to wake up your inner genius, leader, rock star, athlete, artist, or whatever
passion you have inside. Full of real-life testimonies of people who used this rule in unique ways to take charge of
their lives, you can adopt this technique as well to change the trajectory of your life. Use the technique in a variety
of ways: become influential at work, step out of your comfort zone, become more effective at networking, self-monitor
as well as control your emotions and help with addictions and depressions. Similar to Nike’s tagline “Just Do It!”
which refers to what you need to do, the 5-second rule tells you how to do it. By using the word “just,” Nike
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blaze your own trail and really be one. When Derek Sivers started CD Baby, he wasn’t planning on building a major
business. He was a successful independent musician who just wanted to sell his CDs online. When no one would help him
do it, he set out on his own and built an online store from scratch. He started in 1998 by helping his friends sell
their CDs. In 2000, he hired his first employee. Eight years later, he sold CD Baby for $22 million. Sivers didn’t need
a business plan, and neither do you. You don’t need to think big; in fact, it’s better if you don’t. Start with what
you have, care about your customers more than yourself, and run your business like you don’t need the money.
Show Your Work Jane Bozarth 2014-04-22 Organizations struggle to capture tacit knowledge. Workers struggle to find
answers and information across organizational databases and boundaries and silos. New comfort with social sharing,
combined with the proliferation of new social tools, offer easy, useful means of sharing not just what we do but how we
get things done. For the organization this supports productivity, improves performance, encourages reflective practice,
speeds communication, and helps to surface challenges, bottlenecks, and that elusive tacit knowledge. For the worker it
illuminates strengths, talents, struggles, and the reality of how days are spent. For the coworker or colleague it
solves a problem, saves time, or builds on existing knowledge. And for management it helps to capture who does what,
and how, and otherwise makes visible so much of what is presently opaque. What does showing work mean? It is an image,
video, blog post, or use of another tool, or just talking to describe how you solved a problem, show how you fixed the
machine, tell how you achieved the workaround, explain how you overcame objections to close the deal, drew the solution
to the workflow problem, or photographed the steps you took as you learned to complete a new task. Some of the most
effective examples of showing work offer someone explaining how/why they failed, and how they fixed it. Show Your Work
offers dozens of examples of individuals and groups showing their work to the benefit of their organizations, their
industries, and themselves. Show Your Work offers dozens of real examples of showing work, supported with tips for how
to help it happen, how leaders can lead by showing their own work, and how L&D can extend its reach by showing its own
work and helping others show theirs.
Ask a Manager Alison Green 2018-05-01 From the creator of the popular website Ask a Manager and New York’s work-advice
columnist comes a witty, practical guide to 200 difficult professional conversations—featuring all-new advice! There’s
a reason Alison Green has been called “the Dear Abby of the work world.” Ten years as a workplace-advice columnist have
taught her that people avoid awkward conversations in the office because they simply don’t know what to say.
Thankfully, Green does—and in this incredibly helpful book, she tackles the tough discussions you may need to have
during your career. You’ll learn what to say when • coworkers push their work on you—then take credit for it • you
accidentally trash-talk someone in an email then hit “reply all” • you’re being micromanaged—or not being managed at
all • you catch a colleague in a lie • your boss seems unhappy with your work • your cubemate’s loud speakerphone is
making you homicidal • you got drunk at the holiday party Praise for Ask a Manager “A must-read for anyone who works .
. . [Alison Green’s] advice boils down to the idea that you should be professional (even when others are not) and that
communicating in a straightforward manner with candor and kindness will get you far, no matter where you
work.”—Booklist (starred review) “The author’s friendly, warm, no-nonsense writing is a pleasure to read, and her
advice can be widely applied to relationships in all areas of readers’ lives. Ideal for anyone new to the job market or
new to management, or anyone hoping to improve their work experience.”—Library Journal (starred review) “I am a huge
fan of Alison Green’s Ask a Manager column. This book is even better. It teaches us how to deal with many of the most
vexing big and little problems in our workplaces—and to do so with grace, confidence, and a sense of humor.”—Robert
Sutton, Stanford professor and author of The No Asshole Rule and The Asshole Survival Guide “Ask a Manager is the
ultimate playbook for navigating the traditional workforce in a diplomatic but firm way.”—Erin Lowry, author of Broke
Millennial: Stop Scraping By and Get Your Financial Life Together
Book of Ideas Radim Malinic 2018-09-07
Creative Thinkering Michael Michalko 2011-08-31 Why isn’t everyone creative? Why doesn’t education foster more
ingenuity? Why is expertise often the enemy of innovation? Bestselling creativity expert Michael Michalko shows that in
every ?eld of endeavor — from business and science to government, the arts, and even day-to-day life — natural
creativity is limited by the prejudices of logic and the structures of accepted categories and concepts. Through stepby-step exercises, illustrated strategies, and inspiring real-world examples, he shows readers how to liberate their
thinking and literally expand their imaginations by learning to synthesize dissimilar subjects, think paradoxically,
and enlist the help of the subconscious mind. He also reveals the attitudes and approaches that diverse geniuses share
— and anyone can emulate. Fascinating and fun, Michalko’s strategies facilitate the kind of lightbulb-moment thinking
that changes lives — for the better.
Show Your Work! Austin Kleon 2014-03-06 In his New York Times bestseller Steal Like an Artist, Austin Kleon showed
readers how to unlock their creativity by “stealing” from the community of other movers and shakers. Now, in an even
more forward-thinking and necessary book, he shows how to take that critical next step on a creative journey—getting
known. Show Your Work! is about why generosity trumps genius. It’s about getting findable, about using the network
instead of wasting time “networking.” It’s not self-promotion, it’s self-discovery—let others into your process, then
let them steal from you. Filled with illustrations, quotes, stories, and examples, Show Your Work! offers ten
transformative rules for being open, generous, brave, productive. In chapters such as You Don’t Have to Be a Genius;
Share Something Small Every Day; and Stick Around, Kleon creates a user’s manual for embracing the communal nature of
creativity— what he calls the “ecology of talent.” From broader life lessons about work (you can’t find your voice if
you don’t use it) to the etiquette of sharing—and the dangers of oversharing—to the practicalities of Internet life
(build a good domain name; give credit when credit is due), it’s an inspiring manifesto for succeeding as any kind of
artist or entrepreneur in the digital age.
Steal Like an Artist Austin Kleon 2012-02-28 You don’t need to be a genius, you just need to be yourself. That’s the
message from Austin Kleon, a young writer and artist who knows that creativity is everywhere, creativity is for
everyone. A manifesto for the digital age, Steal Like an Artist is a guide whose positive message, graphic look and
illustrations, exercises, and examples will put readers directly in touch with their artistic side. When Mr. Kleon was
asked to address college students in upstate New York, he shaped his speech around the ten things he wished someone had
told him when he was starting out. The talk went viral, and its author dug deeper into his own ideas to create Steal
Like an Artist, the book. The result is inspiring, hip, original, practical, and entertaining. And filled with new
truths about creativity: Nothing is original, so embrace influence, collect ideas, and remix and re-imagine to discover
your own path. Follow your interests wherever they take you. Stay smart, stay out of debt, and risk being boring—the
creative you will need to make room to be wild and daring in your imagination.
Steal Like an Artist 10th Anniversary Gift Edition with a New Afterword by the Author Austin Kleon 2022-03-15 A 10th
anniversary deluxe edition of the bestselling book to inspire creativity for artists and creatives of all types: an
show-your-work-10-ways-to-share-your-creativity-and-get-discovered

oversized hardcover with ribbon marker, hand-drawn endpapers, and a new afterword by the author.
The Power of Habit Charles Duhigg 2012-02-28 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • This instant classic explores how we can
change our lives by changing our habits. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Wall Street Journal • Financial
Times In The Power of Habit, award-winning business reporter Charles Duhigg takes us to the thrilling edge of
scientific discoveries that explain why habits exist and how they can be changed. Distilling vast amounts of
information into engrossing narratives that take us from the boardrooms of Procter & Gamble to the sidelines of the NFL
to the front lines of the civil rights movement, Duhigg presents a whole new understanding of human nature and its
potential. At its core, The Power of Habit contains an exhilarating argument: The key to exercising regularly, losing
weight, being more productive, and achieving success is understanding how habits work. As Duhigg shows, by harnessing
this new science, we can transform our businesses, our communities, and our lives. With a new Afterword by the author
“Sharp, provocative, and useful.”—Jim Collins “Few [books] become essential manuals for business and living. The Power
of Habit is an exception. Charles Duhigg not only explains how habits are formed but how to kick bad ones and hang on
to the good.”—Financial Times “A flat-out great read.”—David Allen, bestselling author of Getting Things Done: The Art
of Stress-Free Productivity “You’ll never look at yourself, your organization, or your world quite the same
way.”—Daniel H. Pink, bestselling author of Drive and A Whole New Mind “Entertaining . . . enjoyable . . . fascinating
. . . a serious look at the science of habit formation and change.”—The New York Times Book Review
The Progress Principle Teresa Amabile 2011-07-19 What really sets the best managers above the rest? It’s their power to
build a cadre of employees who have great inner work lives—consistently positive emotions; strong motivation; and
favorable perceptions of the organization, their work, and their colleagues. The worst managers undermine inner work
life, often unwittingly. As Teresa Amabile and Steven Kramer explain in The Progress Principle, seemingly mundane
workday events can make or break employees’ inner work lives. But it’s forward momentum in meaningful
work—progress—that creates the best inner work lives. Through rigorous analysis of nearly 12,000 diary entries provided
by 238 employees in 7 companies, the authors explain how managers can foster progress and enhance inner work life every
day. The book shows how to remove obstacles to progress, including meaningless tasks and toxic relationships. It also
explains how to activate two forces that enable progress: (1) catalysts—events that directly facilitate project work,
such as clear goals and autonomy—and (2) nourishers—interpersonal events that uplift workers, including encouragement
and demonstrations of respect and collegiality. Brimming with honest examples from the companies studied, The Progress
Principle equips aspiring and seasoned leaders alike with the insights they need to maximize their people’s
performance.
Future-proof Yourself Nikki Bush 2021-07-01 When last did you get lost? We rarely do in the era of Google Maps and
Waze, but satellite navigation systems are of no use when disruption turns our lives upside down. When swirling mists
of uncertainty block our view of the future, we might question our ability to cope. But with awareness, determination
and practise we can improve our competence, build our resilience and confidence, and gain a sense of control, even when
everything feels out of control. Whether your life has been disrupted by death, divorce, disease, Covid-19 lockdown,
working from home, moving town, starting a new job, or any of a host of other disruptive events that can either make or
break you, this book will guide you to the best possible outcome. Disruption is never comfortable, but regardless of
whether it is positive or negative, it is a catalyst for change. Future-proof Yourself provides simple but effective
lessons and frameworks to help you future-proof yourself to win at both work and life. Dip into chapters on disruption,
remote working, resilience, teamwork, leadership and family, and learn how to remain focused, utilise pressure and
create a recipe for personal success. A distillation of Nikki Bush’s professional insights as a human-potential and
parenting expert, this book is a must-read for anyone looking to harness their courage and curiosity to build a
rewarding, fulfilling future for themselves no matter what life throws at them.
The Five Love Languages Gary Chapman 2016-06-30 In The 5 Love Languages, you will discover the secret that has
transformed millions of relationships worldwide. Whether your relationship is flourishing or failing, Dr. Gary Chapman
s proven approach to showing and receiving love will help you experience deeper and richer levels of intimacy with your
partner starting today.
iGen Jean M. Twenge 2017-08-22 As seen in Time, USA TODAY, The Atlantic, The Wall Street Journal, and on CBS This
Morning, BBC, PBS, CNN, and NPR, iGen is crucial reading to understand how the children, teens, and young adults born
in the mid-1990s and later are vastly different from their Millennial predecessors, and from any other generation. With
generational divides wider than ever, parents, educators, and employers have an urgent need to understand today’s
rising generation of teens and young adults. Born in the mid-1990s up to the mid-2000s, iGen is the first generation to
spend their entire adolescence in the age of the smartphone. With social media and texting replacing other activities,
iGen spends less time with their friends in person—perhaps contributing to their unprecedented levels of anxiety,
depression, and loneliness. But technology is not the only thing that makes iGen distinct from every generation before
them; they are also different in how they spend their time, how they behave, and in their attitudes toward religion,
sexuality, and politics. They socialize in completely new ways, reject once sacred social taboos, and want different
things from their lives and careers. More than previous generations, they are obsessed with safety, focused on
tolerance, and have no patience for inequality. With the first members of iGen just graduating from college, we all
need to understand them: friends and family need to look out for them; businesses must figure out how to recruit them
and sell to them; colleges and universities must know how to educate and guide them. And members of iGen also need to
understand themselves as they communicate with their elders and explain their views to their older peers. Because where
iGen goes, so goes our nation—and the world.
Kawaii Kitties 2022 Editors of Rock Point 2021-09-14 Invite in another wonderful year of kawaii kitties with this 16month wall calendar featuring 13 full-color illustrations of lovable kawaii cats in adorable scenes as they have too
much fun throughout the year. With a handy page that shows the months of September, October, November, and December
2021, followed by individual pages for the months of 2022, this 12" × 12" wall calendar features original kawaii kitten
art from popular Instagram artist Bichi Mao (@bichi.mao). Enjoy all the cattitude these quirky kittens give off as they
swarm your year. These cute feline friends do all sorts of adorable things and will help make 2022 an uplifting year.
Aside from being their inspiring selves doing daily activities, these kitties get dolled up for their holiday best for
Valentine's Day, Saint Patrick's Day, Easter, Halloween, Thanksgiving, and Christmas. Kawaii Kitties 2022 is the
perfect gift for the artistic friend, lover of super-cute everything, Japanese culture aficionado, or crazy cat lady in
your life!
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior high, and
senior high school students.
Evil Plans Hugh MacLeod 2011-02-17 The acclaimed author of Ignore Everybody is back with more irreverent wisdom, wit,
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and original cartoons. "It has never been easier to make a great living doing what you love. But to make it happen,
first you need an EVIL PLAN. Everybody needs to get away from lousy bosses, from boring, dead-end jobs that they hate,
and ACTUALLY start doing something they love, something that matters. Life is short." -Hugh MacLeod Freud once said
that in order to be truly happy people need two things: the capacity to work and the capacity to love. Evil Plans is
about being able to do both at the same time. The sometimes unfortunate side effect is that others will hate you for
it. MacLeod's insights are brash, wise, and often funny.
The Steal Like an Artist Journal Austin Kleon 2015-10-06 From the New York Times bestselling author of Steal Like an
Artist and Show Your Work! comes an interactive journal and all-in-one logbook to get your creative juices flowing, and
keep a record of your ideas and discoveries. The Steal Like an Artist Journal is the next step in your artistic
journey. It combines Austin Kleon’s unique and compelling ideas with the physical quality that makes journals like
Moleskines so enormously popular. Page after page of ideas, prompts, quotes, and exercises are like a daily course in
creativity. There are lists to fill in—Ten Things I Want to Learn, Ten Things I Probably Think About More Than the
Average Person. Challenges to take. Illustrated creative exercises—Make a Mixtape (for someone who doesn’t know you)
and Fill in the Speech Balloons. Pro and con charts—What Excites You?/What Drains You? The journal has an elastic band
for place-marking and a special pocket in the back—a “swipe file” to store bits and pieces of inspiration. Because if
you want to steal like an artist, you need a place to keep your loot.
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The complete, uncensored history of the
award-winning The Daily Show with Jon Stewart, as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen
years, The Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders between television comedy, political satire,
and opinionated news coverage. It launched the careers of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted the
hypocrisies of the powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behind-the-scenes gags, controversies, and
camaraderie will be chronicled by the players themselves, from legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members and
writers-including Samantha Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve Carell - plus some of The Daily Show's most
prominent guests and adversaries: John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck, Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral history
takes the reader behind the curtain for all the show's highlights, from its origins as Comedy Central's underdog latenight program to Trevor Noah's succession, rising from a scrappy jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to become
part of the beating heart of politics-a trusted source for not only comedy but also commentary, with a reputation for
calling bullshit and an ability to effect real change in the world. Through years of incisive election coverage,
passionate debates with President Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes on
Wall Street and racism, The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for the first time, the people behind the
show's seminal moments come together to share their memories of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks,
romances, blow-ups, and moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's most groundbreaking shows.
Keep Going Austin Kleon 2019-04-02 The world is crazy. Creative work is hard. And nothing is getting any easier! In his
previous books—Steal Like an Artistand Show Your Work!, New York Times bestsellers with over a million copies in print
combined—Austin Kleon gave readers the key to unlock their creativity and then showed them how to share it. Now he
completes his trilogy with his most inspiring work yet. Keep Going gives the reader life-changing, illustrated advice
and encouragement on how to stay creative, focused, and true to yourself in the face of personal burnout or external
distractions. Here is how to Build a Bliss Station—a place or fixed period where you can disconnect from the world. How
to see that Every Day Is Groundhog Day—yesterday’s over, tomorrow may never come, so just do what you can do today. How
to Forget the Noun, Do the Verb—stop worrying about being a “painter” and just paint. Keep working. Keep playing. Keep
searching. Keep giving. Keep living. Keep Going. It’s exactly the message all of us need, at exactly the right time.
100 Tricks to Appear Smart in Meetings Sarah Cooper 2016-10-04 Funny because it's true. From the creator of the viral
sensation "10 Tricks to Appear Smart in Meetings" comes the must-have book you never knew you needed, 100 Tricks to
Appear Smart in Meetings. In it, you will learn how to appear smart in less than half the time it takes to actually
learn anything. You know those subtle tricks your coworkers are all guilty of? The constant nodding, pretend
concentration, useless rhetorical questions? These tricks make them seem like they know what they’re doing when in fact
they have no clue. This behavior is so ingrained, so subtle, and so often mistaken for true intelligence that
identifying it, calling it out, or compiling it into an exhaustive digest has never been attempted. Until now. Complete
with illustrated tips, examples, and scenarios, 100 Tricks gives you actionable ways to use words like “actionable,” in
order to sound smart. Every type of meeting is covered, from general meetings where you stopped paying attention almost
immediately, to one-on-one meetings you zoned out on, to impromptu meetings you were painfully subjected to at the last
minute. It’s all here. Open this book to any page and find an easy-to-digest trick with an even easier-to-digest
illustration, guiding you on: how to nail the big meeting by pacing and nodding most effective ways to listen to your
coworkers while still completely ignoring them the key to making your presentations “interactive.” If you hadn’t
noticed these behaviors before, you will see them now—from your colleagues, your managers, and soon yourself. Each
trick is a mirror to the reality of what happens in meetings, told in the form of hilariously bad advice—advice that
you might just want to take. But probably not. But maybe.
Old In Art School Nell Irvin Painter 2018-06-19 A finalist for the National Book Critics Circle Award, this memoir of
one woman's later in life career change is “a smart, funny and compelling case for going after your heart's desires, no
matter your age” (Essence). Following her retirement from Princeton University, celebrated historian Dr. Nell Irvin
Painter surprised everyone in her life by returning to school––in her sixties––to earn a BFA and MFA in painting. In
Old in Art School, she travels from her beloved Newark to the prestigious Rhode Island School of Design; finds meaning
in the artists she loves, even as she comes to understand how they may be undervalued; and struggles with the unstable
balance between the pursuit of art and the inevitable, sometimes painful demands of a life fully lived. How are women
and artists seen and judged by their age, looks, and race? What does it mean when someone says, “You will never be an
artist”? Who defines what an artist is and all that goes with such an identity, and how are these ideas tied to our
shared conceptions of beauty, value, and difference? Bringing to bear incisive insights from two careers, Painter
weaves a frank, funny, and often surprising tale of her move from academia to art in this "glorious
achievement––bighearted and critical, insightful and entertaining. This book is a cup of courage for everyone who wants
to change their lives" (Tayari Jones, author of An American Marriage).
Show Me Your Glory Linda D. Edwards 2016-03-15 Show me your glory is an inspirational short read designed to teach you
five simple, yet practical steps to unleash more of God's life changing Glory into your everyday life. Complete with
scripture references to meditate on, this book helps you apply what you've read for maximum impact in your walk with
Christ.
The Present Spencer Johnson, M.D. 2007-12-18 Another Spencer Johnson #1 Bestseller #1 New York Times Business #1 Wall
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Street Journal #1 BusinessWeek From the Author of Who Moved My Cheese? Dr. Spencer Johnson’s stories of timeless,
simple truths have changed the work and lives of millions of readers around the world. Now comes an insightful new tale
of inspiration and practical guidance for these turbulent times. Good Things Happen To Those Who Open The Present The
Gift That Makes Your Work And Life Better Each Day! For over two decades, Spencer Johnson has been inspiring and
entertaining millions with his simple yet insightful stories of work and life that speak directly to the heart and
soul. The Present is an engaging story of a young man’s journey to adulthood, and his search for The Present, a
mysterious and elusive gift he first hears about from a great old man. This Present, according to the old man, is “the
best present a person can receive.” Later, when the young boy becomes a young man, disillusioned with his work and his
life, he returns to ask the old man, once again, to help him find The Present. The old man responds, “Only you have the
power to find The Present for yourself.” So the young man embarks on a tireless search for this magical gift that holds
the secret to his personal happiness and business success.It is only after the young man has searched high and low and
given up his relentless pursuit that he relaxes and discovers The Present—and all of the promises it offers. The
Present will help you focus on what will make you happier and more successful in your work and in your personal life,
today! Like the young man, you may find that it is the best gift you can give yourself. www.ThePresent.com
Paint Mojo - A Mixed-Media Workshop Tracy Verdugo 2019-07-16 Break free of your comfort zone, sharpen your perception,
and find happiness in play. Paint Mojo is not about replicating particular techniques; it is about play and
spontaneity. Tracy Verdugo gives encouragement to overcome fear of doing something wrong in painting. There are no
mistakes--only opportunities to grow. Incorporating various media (including pastels, acrylic paints, ink, collage and
more), this book is filled with exercises, self exploration and practical techniques. They include creation of a
personal symbols library, using a grid to break down composition, and drawing on life experiences as prompts. In
addition to Tracy's art, 15 talented contributors--Erin Faith Allen, Seth Apter, Orly Avineri, Lisa Sonara Bearn,
Jessica Brogan, Juliette Crane, Kecia Deveney, Louise Gale, Jess Greene, e'Layne Koenigsberg, Laurie Mika, Peter Perez,
Jesse Reno, Mary Beth Shaw, Roxanne Evans Stout, and Judy Wise--share lessons, exercises, tips and inspiration.
The Other Wes Moore Wes Moore 2010-04-27 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The “compassionate” (People), “startling”
(Baltimore Sun), “moving” (Chicago Tribune) true story of two kids with the same name from the city: One went on to be
a Rhodes Scholar, decorated combat veteran, White House Fellow, and business leader. The other is serving a life
sentence in prison. In development as a feature film executive produced by Stephen Curry, who selected the book as his
“Underrated” Book Club Pick with Literati The chilling truth is that his story could have been mine. The tragedy is
that my story could have been his. In December 2000, the Baltimore Sun ran a small piece about Wes Moore, a local
student who had just received a Rhodes Scholarship. The same paper also ran a series of articles about four young men
who had allegedly killed a police officer in a spectacularly botched armed robbery. The police were still hunting for
two of the suspects who had gone on the lam, a pair of brothers. One was named Wes Moore. Wes just couldn’t shake off
the unsettling coincidence, or the inkling that the two shared much more than space in the same newspaper. After
following the story of the robbery, the manhunt, and the trial to its conclusion, he wrote a letter to the other Wes,
now a convicted murderer serving a life sentence without the possibility of parole. His letter tentatively asked the
questions that had been haunting him: Who are you? How did this happen? That letter led to a correspondence and
relationship that have lasted for several years. Over dozens of letters and prison visits, Wes discovered that the
other Wes had had a life not unlike his own: Both had had difficult childhoods, both were fatherless; they’d hung out
on similar corners with similar crews, and both had run into trouble with the police. At each stage of their young
lives they had come across similar moments of decision, yet their choices would lead them to astonishingly different
destinies. Told in alternating dramatic narratives that take readers from heart-wrenching losses to moments of
surprising redemption, The Other Wes Moore tells the story of a generation of boys trying to find their way in a
hostile world. BONUS: This edition contains a new afterword and a The Other Wes Moore discussion guide.
Collapse Jared Diamond 2013-03-21 From the author of Guns, Germs and Steel, Jared Diamond's Collapse: How Societies
Choose to Fail or Survive is a visionary study of the mysterious downfall of past civilizations. Now in a revised
edition with a new afterword, Jared Diamond's Collapse uncovers the secret behind why some societies flourish, while
others founder - and what this means for our future. What happened to the people who made the forlorn long-abandoned
statues of Easter Island? What happened to the architects of the crumbling Maya pyramids? Will we go the same way, our
skyscrapers one day standing derelict and overgrown like the temples at Angkor Wat? Bringing together new evidence from
a startling range of sources and piecing together the myriad influences, from climate to culture, that make societies
self-destruct, Jared Diamond's Collapse also shows how - unlike our ancestors - we can benefit from our knowledge of
the past and learn to be survivors. 'A grand sweep from a master storyteller of the human race' - Daily Mail 'Riveting,
superb, terrifying' - Observer 'Gripping ... the book fulfils its huge ambition, and Diamond is the only man who could
have written it' - Economis 'This book shines like all Diamond's work' - Sunday Times
Courage Goes to Work Bill Treasurer 2019-05-07 The hardest part of a manager's job isn't staying organized, meeting
deliverable dates, or staying on budget. It's dealing with people who are too comfortable doing things the way they've
always been done and too afraid to do things differently—workers who are, as author Bill Treasurer puts it, too
“comfeartable.” Such workers fail to exert themselves any more than they have to, equating “just enough” with good
enough. By avoiding even mild challenges, these workers thwart forward progress and make their businesses dangerously
safe. To combat this affliction, Treasurer proposes a bold antidote: courage. In Courage Goes to Work, he lays out a
comprehensive, step-by-step process that treats courage as a skill that can be developed and strengthened. He Treasurer
shows how managers can build workplace courage by modeling courageous behavior themselves, creating an environment
where people feel safe taking chances and helping workers deal with fear. To make the concept of courage more concrete,
Treasurer identifies what he calls the Three Buckets of Courage: Try Courage, having the guts to take initiative; Trust
Courage, being willing to follow the lead of others; and Tell Courage, being honest and assertive with coworkers and
bosses. He illustrates each with a variety of vivid real-world examples and offers proven practices for helping your
workers keep each bucket full. Aristotle said that courage is the first virtue because it makes all other virtues
possible. It's as true in business as it is in life. With more courage, workers gain the necessary confidence to take
on harder projects, embrace company changes with more enthusiasm, and extend themselves in ways that will benefit their
careers and their company. Courage Goes to Work is the first book to take a systematic approach to developing a vital
but overlooked component of business success.
Newspaper Blackout Austin Kleon 2014-03-18 Poet and cartoonist Austin Kleon has discovered a new way to read between
the lines. Armed with a daily newspaper and a permanent marker, he constructs through deconstruction—eliminating the
words he doesn't need to create a new art form: Newspaper Blackout poetry. Highly original, Kleon's verse ranges from
provocative to lighthearted, and from moving to hysterically funny, and undoubtedly entertaining. The latest creations
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inspiration from the mundane. Newspaper Blackout contains original poems by Austin Kleon, as well as submissions from
readers of Kleon's popular online blog and a handy appendix on how to create your own blackout poetry.

in a long history of "found art," Newspaper Blackout will challenge you to find new meaning in the familiar and
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